SISTERHOOD CENTRAL SYNAGOGUE - BETH EMETH

430 DeMOTT AVENUE, ROCKVILLE CENTRE, NEW YORK 11570-1815
{516)766-4300 FAX (516) 678-9832

SUMMER 2017
Dear Congregational Family:

Help spread best wishes during the upcoming holidays!
Become a part of our Annual Congreqgational New Year's Card !

This card, containing the signatures of all participants, will be mailed to every temple family just prior to the
High Holy Days. The card not only sends our personal greetings for a joyous holiday but it also promotes the
sense of community that we all share.

What's more, the profits from this card go directly to help support the ongoing Sisterhood activities which we,
as a Congregation, have learned to anticipate. These include the weekly pulpit flowers, Torah for Tots, holiday
celebrations in the Jewish Experience and Jacob’s Ladder, life cycles gifts and more.

THE HOLIDAYS BEGIN ON SEPTEMBER 20, 2017 - don't delay - MAIL IN YOUR SIGNATURES as you relax during the SUMMER.

Participation is easy; here's what you do:

1. Sign your name(s) in BLACK INK ONLY within the confines of the box(es) at the bottom of this
letter. You can use any font, print , freehand etc. - Here are some samples:

Suzy, James, Natasha & Ethan Gelman
Lois & Cy Mills
Geffen Family

2. Return the bottom portion of this letter, along with your tax deductible check made payable to
SISTERHOOD CSBE in the amount of $15.00 per signature box, by SEPTEMBER 6, 2017 to
the Temple Office. Be sure to write on the left bottom of the envelope " Rosh Hashanah Card.”

Questions ?7? Call or e-mail: Pam Sheiffer, 678-8760 or pamela.sheiffer@verizon.net

Please Participate! LET'S MAKE THIS YEAR'S CARD the BIGGEST ONE YET!!

Detach Here - send bottom portion only with check of $ 15.00 for EACH BOX filled .
USE BLACK INK ONLY AND PLEASE STAY IN THE LINES




